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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ahoy me hearties! As part of our History curriculum, Year 2 have been learning all about 
Pirates. We are planning on taking both Year 2 classes to the National Maritime 
Museum on Friday 7th July 2023. The children will be taking part in a ‘Meet a Pirate’ 
workshop and have time to explore the ‘AHOY!’ gallery which includes role play activities 
such as hoisting the sail, stoking the boiler and cooking on board the ship. For the 
children to become fully immersed in pirate life we ask them to come dressed as a pirate 
in full swashbuckling attire! Please ensure they are also comfortable in sensible footwear 
for exploring.  
The children will need to bring: 
A packed lunch 
A drink – (not fizzy) 
 A small amount of pocket money (no more than £5) in a named 
purse. 

 
All belongings must be in a backpack so the children’s hands are free. We will be travelling 
in a double decker bus, leaving promptly at 9am to return by 3.05pm. Therefore the children must arrive at school by 
8.30am via the front gate only.  

The cost of the trip will be £22.00 per child. 
 

Please complete the consent form 
You may pay the full amount online at www.scopay.com/singlewellpri. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Rivers & Miss Asiedu 
  

 
 

http://www.scopay.com/singlewellpri

